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Tuesday 14th December, 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We look forward to welcoming your children to our Kindergarten orientation program on Tuesday the 1st, 
Wednesday the 2nd and Thursday the 3rd February 2022. Here is some additional information about how 
the program will run. 

Children will need to be dropped off at the Klein’s Road gate at their allocated start time, as per the 
instructions on the orientation card included in the parent pack handed out earlier this term. They will be 
met by a staff member and taken into their orientation room. Please ensure they are wearing their name 
tag, which includes the name of the group they are in. Children will remain at school in their orientation 
group for the remainder of the day and will need to be picked up from the Klein’s Road gate at 2.45pm. 
Unfortunately, at this stage, due to the current restrictions, parents will need to wait outside the gate and 
be directed by a member of staff. Please note, these arrangements may change due to the changing Covid 
situation.  

Please ensure your child is wearing their summer school uniform. They will need to bring a school bag 
containing a hat and a lunch box with recess, lunch and crunch ‘n’ sip (a small snack of either fruit or 
vegetables). Please ensure your child has a drink bottle with plenty of water as the weather will most likely 
be warm. All items should be clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Renae Muzikant 
Kindergarten Assistant Principal (Rel.) 


